
                                                                 
 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

This is an important announcement. The Central Bank of The Gambia has 

announced a decrease in the threshold for cheque payments processed through the 

ACP/ACH platform. With effect from 15th July 2024 other bank cheques can only 

be processed through the ACP/ACH platform for amounts of D50,000 and below.  

 

Should you have any questions or require clarification regarding this, please don't 

hesitate to reach out to our customer service team on 2188844/7996950 or email us 

at info@tblgambia.com or visit your nearest branch, where our dedicated staff will 

be happy to assist you. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 
 
Trust Bank 
Management 
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